
At its meeting of May 27, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1.  Authorize award of Contract FE85-5 for Station Design Services for the Scarborough        
 Subway Extension (SSE) to the following firms, in the noted upset limit amounts, in           
 Canadian funds, both with a duration of seven years from the Notification of Award, on       
 the basis of highest total weighted scores. 

Firm   Upset Limit Station 

AECOM Canada Limited (Team 1) $63 Million Sheppard Avenue 
AECOM Canada Limited (Team 2) $32 Million Scarborough Centre 

The Board also adopted the following Member motion: 

That City of Toronto staff be requested to provide a presentation to the TTC Board on the initial 
environmental assessment reports on the proposed Scarborough Subway Extension, Smart 
Track and the Relief Line prior to those reports being submitted to the Executive Committee and 
Toronto City Council for consideration. 


